

# Winter 2012 Newsletter

P.O. Box 191, Mount Shasta, CA 96067 530-925-1531 | info@shastadsusa.org | www.shastadsusa.org

## Summer Wrapup

We had a great time running rivers and camping in the mountains this summer. Shasta Disabled Sports (SDS) thanks all the guides, volunteers, and businesses that donated their time and gear to make our summer program possible. We'd especially like to thank River Dancers and the Mount Shasta Rotary Club for their donations of gear and money toward summer events.



## Ski Buddy Program

The Ski Buddy Program continues at the Mount Shasta Ski Park this year. Ski Buddies are trained to help skiers and snowboarders with special needs on the slopes. SDS members that need a ski buddy can call us any time to make arrangements to ski.

New and returning ski buddies should plan on attending at least one Ski Buddy Training. Check for dates below.

## Spring Fundraiser

SDS needs to raise \$5000 in 2013 to continue to offer services to our members. As part of this effort, we plan on holding a fundraising event this spring. Details are still to be determined. We need your help in this endeavor. If you can donate time, money, or auction prizes to this cause, please contact us. Thank you!

Thank you to our Gold Sponsors who contribute \$500 a year to our programs.







### Winter Schedule

Join us this winter in the ski buddy program or at one of our popular free events. Call or email us for reservations.

Ski Buddy Trainings January 13th and 27th, 10 am - 1 pm, MSSP

Nordic and Snowshoe Day February 9th, 10 am - 2 pm, Nordic Center

Free Adaptive Weekend March 16th - 17th, MSSP

Spring Fundraiser TBD